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Councillor Olszewski indicated that he did not accept the amendment. 
 
Councillors then responded to the Cabinet Member’s statement and to the 
amendments proposed by the Liberal Democrat Group and the Conservative Group, 
after which Councillor Olszewski made from final remarks. 
 
A recorded vote was then taken on the Liberal Democrat amendment. 
 
The following Members voted in favour of the amendment: 
 
Councillors Chung, Dixey, Jirira, Kirk and Simon 
 
The following Members voted against the amendment: 
 
Councillors Abdi-Wali, Ali, Aref-Adib, Athian, Atolagbe, Bautista, Beales, Boyland, 
Burrage, Cooper, Cotton, De Ayala Parker, Djemai, Filer, Frances, Frondigoun, 
Fulbrook, Gale, Gould, Greenwood, Hanson, Hardwick, Harrison, Hatton, Headlam-
Wells, Johnson, Khatoon, Madlani, Martin-Lane, McNamara, Miah, Olad, Olszewski, 
Parkinson, Rahman, Revah, Shah, Simpson, Slater, Spinella, Stark, Umeadi and 
Wright 
 
The following Members abstained: 
 
Councillor Russell 
 
The amendment was LOST. 
 
A recorded vote was then taken on the Conservative amendment. 
 
The following Members voted in favour of the amendment: 
 
Councillors Parkinson, Spinella and Stark 
 
The following Members voted against the amendment: 
 
Councillors Abdi-Wali, Ali, Aref-Adib, Athian, Atolagbe, Bautista, Beales, Boyland, 
Burrage, Chung, Cooper, Cotton, De Ayala Parker, Dixey, Djemai, Filer, Frances, 
Frondigoun, Fulbrook, Gale, Gould, Greenwood, Hanson, Hardwick, Harrison, 
Hatton, Headlam-Wells, Jirira, Johnson, Khatoon, Kirk, Madlani, Martin-Lane, 
McNamara, Miah, Olad, Olszewski, Rahman, Revah, Russell, Shah, Simon, 
Simpson, Slater, Umeadi and Wright 
 
There were no abstentions. 
 
The amendment was LOST. 
 


